
From: Adam Martinez [mailto:adambmartinez991@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 6:25 PM 
To: Drew Nelson <drew.nelson@cityofsalida.com> 
Subject: letter 

  
drew can you put this in the council packet for the next meeting nina and geoff are good city 

attorneys who care about this city they have good morals and ethics. and they are professionals 

and they are good for this community i might not always agree with them and they have kept the 

city out of lawsuits and she were nice and compassionate to go to soina walter's service last year 

and they are good legal minds and i want to thank them for their service to the community. and 

their hard work and dedication and they mean alot to salida and it shows by there commitment to 

excellence and also i want to offer congratulations to andrea carlstrom for being named women 

of the year she had made all the difference throught covid and she has kept salida safe and she 

has a good work ethic and she is a good asset to salida and it shows and i want to wish happy 

belated birthday to my friend, the mayor pro tem of salida, and my mentor dan shore e-mail me 

back adam 
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